Hello everyone,
Thank you to those who have been completing some of the challenges set in the learning cloud.
No matter how much or how little you do, please send me photos or videos of what you have managed to achieve. Email me at batchelorj@forest.n-yorks.sch.uk. or put it on the Facebook page for all to see as I absolutely love seeing what you have all been up to.
I have tried to keep the activities as light hearted and fun as possible so please just have fun and remember there is no pressure to do it all. Even if you only manage one challenge with your child, that would be great!
Here is a list of fun resources you may want to use:
Mental Maths Train- https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/mental-maths-train
Teddy Numbers- https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/teddy-numbers
Debbie & Friends, ‘When you were one’ song- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tYNNSjJuRag
Go Noodle (dance along videos)- https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2YBT7HYqCbbvzu3kKZ3wnw

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Have a fantastic week and I can’t wait to see photos of what you have all been up to!
From Mrs Batchelor
